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Minutes General Meeting
Wee Jasper Community Association

6th November10
Present: Neville Slyney, Maurice Duffill, Angela Sharratt, Steve Howarth, Brian
Stevens, Janet smith, Michael Smith, Bob Holloway, Michael Carey, Kim O’Connor,
Tim Cathles, Geoff Kell ,Suzanne Newnham, Colin Davis, Jenny Flint, Lynette Voss,
Dick Voss, Ian Cathles, Helen Cathles, Kerry Parker, Irene Holloway.

Apologies: John Parker, Kate Howarth.

Minutes of previous meeting moved as correct Neville Slyney, sec. Janet Smith.

Matters Arising; Information on wind farms from Katrina Hodgindson tabled, letter
from Council tabled.
General feeling we just have to wait and see, there is very little consultation available.

President thanked all who have given their time at the Hall whilst renovations have been
undertaken.

Treasures Report:
Opening Balance: $53.085.60
Income: AEC $250.00
Expenditure:
Retravision: 3700.00
Gibbs Kitchens. 10430.00
David Cleary Elec. 2007.00
APRA 60..40
Country Energy 179.71
TOTAL 16377.31
Closing Balance: $36958.29

RIVERCARE
Unchanged Balance $817.35
TERM DEPOSIT
Opening Balance $9989.38 5-5-10
Interest 138.48
Closing Balance $10127.86 5-8-10
Reinvested with Rural Bank 5-11-10
Moved as correct Irene Holloway sec. Steve Howarth.

Correspondence:
YVC re Wind Farm
Katrina Hodgkinson re Wind Farm
YVC Media release preparing for Bushfire season.
Mark Sullivan re mowing street and Hall area. Secretary to write and accept Marks
offer.
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Shelly Wrigley re closure of Blue Post Box at Store. Secretary to write to Aust. Post to
request a Red Box be installed.
YVC re 355 Audit and Annual Statement.
Community care for Hall and surrounding area, Community recreation paddock,
Bridge reserve.
Fee for use of Hall
Community Free.
Commercial $200.00
Public Good Fundraising Free.

Community Paddock;
Concern of Fire Danger with abundant feed in area.
Kim O'Connor to address putting sheep in to graze the paddock.

Moved Michael Carey, a letter to be written to YVC for their forward estimates re
trimming trees along road side sec. Suzanne Newnham.

Discussion on what is needed for Kitchen new Urn a must.
Janet Smith to investigate moved Kim O'Conner, sec, Irene Holloway.
Janet Smith suggested people let her know in writing what they think is required for
kitchen and price of items.
Neville Slyney to purchase new seals for fridge.
Kim O'Connor moved purchase 47 wine glasses from Michael and Louise Carey for
$150.00 sec. Helen Cathles.

Discussion re painting outside toilet window surrounds, deemed to be too expensive,
painter Steve volunteered to do it at his expense for us.\ A big Thank you.

Kitchen door to be replaced by door from Bar?

Kim Oconner to purchase and install latches to keep outside doors open.

Fire Trails Helen Cathles expressed concern Fire trails have not been cleared sec. Steve
Howarth.

Ian Cathles moved YVC be notified and asked for signage to disallow people fishing
from Bridge, it is quite dangerous when there are a lot of people and their gear on the
bridge, and accident is likely, particularly if heavy vehicle cross the bridge. Sec. Dick
Voss.

Games nights to be held on Saurday evenings through the summer.

Secretary to look into more keys being issued.

Steve Howarth to investigate purchase of Flag Pole and Flag for Hall and to hold
ANZAC service at Hall.
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Next Meeting 5th Feb 11 Meeting Closed.


